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Dear SecurChoice Pre-need Trust Users;

I am writing to inform you of some program changes that will become effective upon your 'fecerptof the new
trust packets, which you should receive in a few days.

Changes have been made to our trust documents and the new documents/forms are approved by the State
Board of Funeral Directors. These :9ha##s werf ,»ad©; •tos&mginto GQmp\iame.30&'iM&te.ti0^:ty"W&'$ffi-&
pQardiOf Rp^fai©tr^Jl»^and to provide clarity in some parts of previous documents.

You are receivinq a new Master Trust Agreement VneA needs to be signed and returned to us in the
postage paid envelope enclosed and we will forward it to PNC Bank for signature by a Trust Officer. We will
then return the 2nd copy and attachments to you for your files. Primary changes in the Master Trust Agreement can
be seen in the attached "Proposed Changes to the Master Trust Agreement" and are in paragraphs 6 and 9. All
Pre-need and Individual Trust Agreements submitted by your funeral home from this date forward will come under
the terms of this new Master Trust Agreement.

A new Pre-need and Individual Trust Agreement form is enclosed. Changes to Part I, the front page, includes
enlargement of the box titled "Itemization of Amount Financed." You will also notice in the lower left portion of the
front page where you choose to Guarantee or Not Guarantee future prices, that you can now Guarantee or Not
Guarantee the funeral home's Services and Merchandise and Cash Advances separately. Changes to Part II, the
Investment Direction part of the Pre-need and Individual Trust Agreement, includes new mutual fund investment
options and the two annuity options at the bottom of the page. Another copy of the investment options, investment
risk and a short description will be included in the quarterly report you receive this week. The first annuity option
listed on the new form is the one offered by Funeral Directors Life Insurance Company. You will also receive
detailed information about this new annuity option in your quarterly report this week. The 2nd annuity is the one that
has been offered for years through Microdata. Changes have also been made to Part III, Terms and Conditions of
the Pre-need and Individual Trust Aqreemen#^g^ |p rMC^^
.W&^M't^WWhfra^ î ie
changes can be seen in the Mclbsed maierials called "Proposed Chan^SSIo Plrl ' l i i r the Teriris'arid Conditions of
the Pre-need and Individual Trust Agreement." !

You will receive a supply of new SecurChoice Trust Packets within the next few days. Again, the new packets
will include the new Pre-need and Individual Trust Agreement forms and Exhibit A, a Statement of Funeral Goods
and Services form. # l e # m m m w # w # y \ # We don't want to
get the forms mixed up.

If you have any questions regarding any of the changes, please give us a call at the office. There will be no
noticeable change in the appearance of the forms. The only new procedure is the required use of a Statement of
Funeral Goods and Services, which was directed by the State Board of Funeral Directors.

Thank you for your business and your continued support of both PFDA and Unichoice.

Sincerely,

Ted Nielsen, Exec. V.P. & COO
Unichoice Cooperative, Inc.
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